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2 COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

5 PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION e Paents
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265 Amangements
Reports to
BCS

September 16, 1996

All Electric, Gas, Water and Sewer Companies:

Recently you received a letter outlining the Bureau of Consumer Services' changes
in processing residential payment arrangement requests (PARs). After receiving
numerous telephone calls from companies, it is necessary to provide some further
clarification regarding “Straight” PARs.

The procedure for *Straight' PARs requires utilities to prepare two separate reports.
BCS encourages companies to submit/fax the “Abbreviated Report” to Investigators as
soon as possible (preferably within ten days). The prompt submission of these reports
should resultin BCS Investigators issuing decisions quickly.

After the company submits the “Abbreviated Report” information on a case, then
prepare and mail (do not fax) the “Company Report to RTU* (usually one page) to the
attention of Sara Hinton of BCS. It is important that utilities first submit an “Abbreviated
Report” on "Straight' PARs for both BCS and utilities to benefit from the procedural

changes.

BCS will continue to use the information contained in the “Company Report to RTU”
for case evaluation purposes, (i.e., justified/unjustified and response time). In addition,
BCS intends to use the preparation date of the “Company Report to RTU” as the company
response date. However, if utilities prepare and submit this report prior to the “Abbreviated
Repoart,” BCS will use the lattermost date of the reports to calculate response time.

Finally, BCS is now receiving the *Company Report to RTU" cases. However,
utilities fail to identify themselves on the form. It is very important that utilifities indicate v/
their specific company name instead of “Company” on the form or use a company logo

or letterhead in conjunction with the report form.
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¥ you have any questions regarding this additional information, please contact Sara
Hinton at 717-783-2067.

Sincerely,

g [ /7%44

1l Miller, Director
Bureau of Consumer Services




